Borderieux, Scott

From: Borderieux, Scott

Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2019 4:34 PM

To: SFischer@SCSEngineers.com

Cc: Tafuni, Steven; Morgan, Steve; Robert Shankle; Bryan White; Anthony Detweiler; Lebron, Carlo;
Cooper, Dan; Curtis, Bob

Subject: RE: stormwater discharge Results

Shane,

The Department finds the proposed procedure and time frame acceptable. Thanks.

Scott

Scott Borderieux

Engineering Specialist

Compliance Assurance

Florida Department of Environmental
Protection -- Southwest District
13051 N. Telecom Pkwy Suite 101
Temple Terrace, FL 33637-0926
(813) 470-5758 (direct line)

(813) 470-5995 - fax
scott.borderieux@floridadep.gov

From: Fischer, Shane <SFischer@SCSEngineers.com>

Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2019 1:59 PM

To: Tafuni, Steven <Steven.Tafuni@FloridaDEP.gov>; Morgan, Steve <Steve.Morgan@FloridaDEP.gov>

Cc: Robert Shankle <robert.shankle@mymanatee.org>; Bryan White <bryan.white@mymanatee.org>; Anthony
Detweiler <anthony.detweiler@mymanatee.org>; Lebron, Carlo <CLebron@scsengineers.com>; Cooper, Dan
<DCooper@SCSEngineers.com>; Curtis, Bob <BCurtis@scsengineers.com>

Subject: RE: stormwater discharge Results

Mr. Tafuni,

As a follow up, the attached procedure was verbally approved by the Department during the discussion with the
County. Could you please respond accordingly to this email the proposed procedure and time frame is acceptable.

Thank you

Shane R. Fischer, P.E.
SCS Engineers
Tampa, FL

(813) 804-6714 (W)
(813) 503-1044 (C)

sfischer@scsengineers.com




WWW.scsengineers.com

From: Fischer, Shane

Sent: Monday, August 12, 2019 12:34 PM

To: Steven Tafuni <steven.tafuni@dep.state.fl.us>; Morgan, Steve <Steve.Morgan@FloridaDEP.gov>

Cc: Robert Shankle <robert.shankle@mymanatee.org>; Bryan White <bryan.white@mymanatee.org>; Anthony
Detweiler <anthony.detweiler@mymanatee.org>; Carlo Lebron <CLebron@scsengineers.com>; Cooper, Dan
<DCooper@SCSEngineers.com>; Curtis, Bob <BCurtis@scsengineers.com>

Subject: RE: stormwater discharge Results

Mr. Tafuni,

Per your conversation with Bryan White, please find attached a description of the proposed revisions to the stormwater
system.

Please let me know if you have any questions.
Thanks

Shane R. Fischer, P.E.
SCS Engineers
Tampa, FL

(813) 804-6714 (W)
(813) 503-1044 (C)

sfischer@scsengineers.com

WWW.scsengineers.com

From: Bryan White <bryan.white@mymanatee.org>

Sent: Tuesday, August 6, 2019 11:51 AM

To: Steven Tafuni <steven.tafuni@dep.state.fl.us>; Fischer, Shane <SFischer@SCSEngineers.com>

Cc: Morgan, Steve <Steve.Morgan@FloridaDEP.gov>; Robert Shankle <robert.shankle@mymanatee.org>; Anthony
Detweiler <anthony.detweiler@mymanatee.org>; Fischer, Shane <SFischer@SCSEngineers.com>

Subject: stormwater discharge Results

Mr. Tafuni, you should have received a phone message from me asking for a return phone call. This conversation will be
explanation on stormwater practices. | have copied you on our stormwater samples so you have them in front of you
prior to our phone conversation. Please see the attached.

Respectfully,

Bryan White

Landfill Superintendent

Utilities Department / Solid Waste Division / Landfill
3333 Lena Rd.

Bradenton, FL 32411-9458

Email: bryan.white@mymanatee.org
Phone: (941) 748-5543, Ext. 8008
Cell: (941) 779-7901

Fax: (941) 708-5668
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